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Mr. Clemence: 
  
I live in Port Orange and we recently had FPL come through and install Smart Meters.  I researched the 
dangers of Smart Meters and EMFS and feel that we should have the right to decline or opt out of having 
them installed.  This is an attachment to our home that could cause health problems and invade our 
privacy.  Our we going to depend on "big business" to make the right decisions about our health and 
privacy-I don't think so, when it involves huge profits for them. I think that Smart Meters 
should be prohibited entirely, but at the very least, we shoud be given the opportunity thorough out the 
state to opt out. 
  
Maureen Hinton 
  


